
 

ROXBORO N.S. AGREED REPORT - BOARD OF MANAGEMENT MEETING 

Date: 25/06/2024 

 The Board of Management ratified the following policies:  
1. Attendance Strategy 
2. Anti-Bullying 

 Parents are reminded of the school’s Child Safeguarding Statement and Risk Assessment 
which is available on our website and in hard copy from the office. 

 School closes June 25th for the summer break and will re-open August 28th for staff & 

August 29th for students. 

 Enrolment for September is expected to be approximately 217 pupils. 

 Junior Infant induction was held Mon Jun 17th and we are looking forward to welcoming 

our new infants to Roxboro in September.  

 Annual standardised testing of Literacy & Numeracy has taken place and results 

submitted to the DES. 

 6th class graduation took place on Tuesday evening the 19th of June and we wish our 6th 

class all the best going forward. 

 Uniform ordering has now been completed. 

 Final attendance figures were slightly improved on last year following an awareness 

campaign in Term 3.  

 Croke Park hours were fulfilled by all staff in 23/24.  

 Posy of Responsibility Reports were submittee3d to the BoM by ISM. 

 End of year reports were issued to parents via Aladdin connect on Monday 17th of June. 

 Our Summer Programme will run from 26th June to 9th July. 

Signed: 

Gillian McBride 

Secretary to the Board of Management 


